Hannah Dale

From: Lydia MeylerF

Sent: 11 October 2 g

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: OBJECTION to PLAN/2020/0568 - GREENING GOLDSWORTH ROAD DEVELOPMENT

Dear Sir or Madam
I would like to make an objection to the Goldsworth Road development PLAN/2020/0568

I have lived in Woking for nearly 30 years and up to now have welcomed the redevelopments and
improvements that have taken place.

However with this proposal I feel the tower blocks are much too high for the location, indeed for the whole
town; They will be out of keeping and dominate the skyline. They would be higher than any other building
in Woking or the surrounding area for miles around. I believe this is not in keeping with Woking Core
strategy 1 and 21.

I also feel that the development does not include enough affordable housing, whereas Woking Core
Strategy 12 sets out that 40% of new developments of this scale should be affordable. This plan seems to be
in violation of that aim.

Best wishes

Lydia Meyler

5 Kingsway
Woking GU21 6NU



